
 

 

ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD 

P.O. BOX 517 

ANTRIM, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03440 

603-588-6785 

 

NOTICE OF SITE VISIT 

Notice is hereby given that the Antrim Planning Board will convene at 5:00 P.M. on Thursday, 

February 1st, 2024 at 23 High Street, Antrim NH 03440 for the purpose of a site visit of Tax Map 

104 Lot 056 in the Residential Water & Sewer District. The Board will later convene at the 

Antrim Town Hall at 7:00 PM for a Public Hearing on the application of Guitard Homes, LLC 

for a minor subdivision. 

 

The Public is allowed to attend a site visit but will not be able to speak or ask questions. For any 

questions please email the Planning Assistant at planning@antrimnh.gov, or call 588-6785 

extension 227. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Antrim Planning Department Staff 

 

 

 

 


